
PYMATUNING VALLEY LOCAL BOARD OF EDUCATION  

September 24, 2022  

WORK SESSION  

MINUTES  

 The Pymatuning Valley Local Board of Education met in  a 

work session on Saturday, September 24, 2022 at 8:30 am at 

the High School Multimedia Room with the following  members 

present: President Margaret Struna, Vice President Curt 

Harvey, Mrs. Jodie Hitchcock, Mr. Duane Marcy and Mr.  Josh 

Peyton.  

President Struna invited all present to join in the  

Pledge of Allegiance, followed by each person introducing  

themselves.  

This work session included the following   

administrative staff: Supt. Edison, Treas. Brockway, Pupil  

Services Director Schade, HS Principal Jackson, MS  

Principal Tisch, PS Principal Holden, Asst. PS Principal  

Alden, Buildings & Ground & Transportation Supervisor Dick,  

and Food Service Supervisor Richards.  

Discussion included the following topics from district  

level down to building level: Academic programming,  

improving literacy/ reading, special education services,  

class ranking criteria, food service and a walk-through of  

each of the buildings in evaluating each buildings’ safety.  

At 10:05 am, Mr. Harvey exited the work session.  

At 2:53 pm, Mr. Marcy made a motion for the Board to  

adjourn the meeting. Mrs. Hitchcock seconded the motion.  

Roll call: Mr. Marcy-Yes, Mrs. Hitchcock-Yes, Mr. Harvey 

Absent, Mr. Peyton-Yes, President Struna-Yes. Motion  

passed. 


